

Dean Student Welfare
DELHI TECHNOLOGICAL UNIVERSITY

Govt. of NCT Delhi Shahabad Daulatpur, Bawana Road, Delhi-110042

Date: 28-02-2023

To

The Vice-Chancellor/Principal/Registrar/Heads/Branch-In-Charge

Dear Sir/Madam

This is to inform you that the 1st Annual Flower Show of the Delhi Technological University (DTU) is scheduled from 9th to 11th March 2023 at Concert Ground (opposite of SPS 1-8),

DTU. The inauguration is at 3.00 pm on 9th March, 2023.

On behalf of the DTU, I invite your University/College/Institute to enthusiastically participate

in this vibrant festival of flowers.

I would appreciate if you could kindly bring this information to notice of your Garden-in-

Charge, Faculty Members, Staff, and Students so that they can participate and visit in the

forthcoming popular event.

There is no registration fee for participation in competitions. There are 09 site visit

competitions and 03 venue site competitions. The categories of competitions and guidelines

are enclosed.

Please feel free to contact at deansw@dtu.ac.in for any clarification. Please visit the website

www.dtu.ac.in for further details.

With best Regards

Prof. S. Indu

(Dean, Student Welfare)